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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘determination!  Well done to:

Reception: Dexter Moody
Year 1: Harry Wilson   Year 2: Cole Robson   Year 3: Ella Watson          Year 4: Luke Weddle      Year 5: Owen Booth
     Year 6: Harvey Hewitt   
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 3 for best attendance this week!     
Remember the class with the best attendance at the end of term will receive a prize! Attendance from Christmas is currently:

	Reception:    93.8%
	Year 1:    95.2%
	Year 2:   96.2%
	

	Year 3:    98.7%
	Year 4:   96.3%
	Year 5:   97.4%
	Year 6:  97.5% 


Swimming – Year 4

Friday 14th February will be the last swimming session for Year 5.  After the half term holidays Year 4 will start swimming with their first session being on Friday 28th February.  

**HALF TERM FOOTBALL CAMP**

Our February half term Football Camp in association with Mr Malia is now available to book.  The camp will take place on Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th February.  All enquiries and payments are to be made through Mr Malia.  Please see our Facebook page for more details

Safer Internet Day

Next Tuesday (4th February) our school will be marking Safer Internet Day.  All of the children will take part in activities that help them understand their digital footprint.  We aim to encourage them to explore and manage their online identity and understand how the internet shapes how they think about themselves and others in a safe environment #freetobeme
In the afternoon the children will also be revisiting the learning they did in November for Anti-bullying week as their slogan designs hit the Portobello catwalk!

Childline - not just a phone call
The Childline website has lots of valuable information, including their Calm Zone. The activities aim to help children feel better when they're feeling anxious, scared or sad. Although children could be encouraged to visit the website themselves, these are good techniques for adults use with children. Ideas include: breathing exercises, a 'let it go' box and creating a 'sense drawer'.
Go to the Childline website here: https://www.childline.org.uk/toolbox/calm-zone/
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